
The General Election is November 5, 2024. If you are not able to vote in person 

on Election Day you can request an absentee ballot. You may clip the application that is 

printed below and mail it to: Dickey County Auditor, PO Box 215, Ellendale, ND 58436.  

Applications are also available at the County Auditors Office and online under Absentee 

Ballot Application at www.dickeynd.gov  and also at the Secretary of State website at  

https//vote.nd.gov. 

Please note that in order for an absentee ballot to be counted it must be 

postmarked no later than November 4th which is the day before the election and arrive in 

the mail by the canvass board meeting date of November 18th. You may personally 

deliver your voted absentee ballot to one of the two drop boxes in Dickey County.  They 

are located at the north entrance to the Dickey County Courthouse in Ellendale or the 

Oakes City office no later than 5:00 pm on November 4th. 

ND law prohibits accepting absentee ballots on Election Day; however, if you 

don’t get your ballot mailed or delivered within the required time period, you can vote in 

person on Election Day at either polling location, Oakes Armory in Oakes or Church of 

the Nazarene in Ellendale. 
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